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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A warm welcome to all our families 

who have started this term!  

 

Our children have been involved in 

a wide range of learning 

experiences since the beginning of 

the term.  

 

This month our Children have been 

participating in a range of exciting 

activities to enhance all aspects of 

their learning and development 

ST Valentines day  

International polar bear day 

National nestbox week 

Circle time fun 

Bug exploring  

What’s Been Happening  

 

Makaton sign of 

the week.  
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Pre-School 

This Month in Pre-school we engaged in lots of fun and exciting 

activities celebrating ST Valentines day.  We spoke about the 

people we care about and got lots of fantastic feedback from 

the children such as; “I love my mummy because she buys me 

sweets and gives my cuddles      .  

We Created pictures using heart designs and expended our 

creative imagination by turning our hearts into flowers.  We 

created hearts onto pink paper plates and practice our cutting 

skills by carefully cutting around our shapes. 

Babies 

What a busy week for the babies. This week the babies made 

their own love heart collage by using great hand and eye co-

ordination while sticking materials onto their creations.   

They explored the colour Red, by finding as many red items as 

they could and adding them to our interest tray.   

Toddlers 

                    Our Toddlers had lots of fun creating their 

very own Valentine’s Day cards. They made a large love 

heart picture, and got messy by drawing love hearts and 

shapes in the shaving foam. 



 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

National Nest Box Week 

Preschool created a magical nesting box for our 

wildlife to nest in. they had so much fun painting, 

glueing and rummaging for twigs and leaves to make 

our birds feel cosey and snug. 

 Our babies showed their curiosity as they explored 

the many creepy Crawley’s hidden in the grass  

International Polar Bear Day 

Pre-School  

Preschool became very creative during Polar Bear week. 

The children participated in a range of art and craft 

activities to make their very own version of a Polar Bear. 

Toddlers 

Our toddlers also did their very own version of their polar 

bears. By painting, sticking, and using a range of 

materials. We had so much fun         
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Ey Log is our online portal. We use this to share 

information about your child. 

Every week parents will receive pictures and 

observations about children’s learning at nursery. 

All parents should have access to EY log. If you 

have trouble logging in or do not have an account, 

please us know. 

 

Fees and Payments 

To help us run the nursery efficiently all nursery 

fees are kindly requested to be paid monthly.  

Fees are payable by BACS at the beginning of 

each month. 

Parents are reminded that there will be a slight 

increase in fees from 1st April 2024 in line with 

increase in National Minimum Wage.  
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Little Nest Nursery March 2024 Newsletter 

Dates for Diaries 

Upcoming Events in March 

 
Pancake day: Tuesday 4th March 

 

World book day: Thursday 6th March – Come 

dressed as your favourite book character.  

We ask for a small donation of £1. 

 

St Patrics day: Monday 17th March 

 

Red nose day: Come in your Pyjamas and red 

nose – we ask for a small donation of £1 for a 

chosen charity. 

 

Mother’s Day: Mummies and Grandma’s join us 

for tea and treats, and stay and play. 

 

Eid-Ul-Fitr; Children to come in their most colourful 

clothing. 

 

Spring Term 2025 

Term Dates: Monday 6th January 

Friday 4th April 

Half-Term: Monday 17th February 

Friday 21st February 

 

INSET DAYS:  
Monday 7th April  

Monday 1st September 2025  
(Nursery Closed) 

 


